
 
 
Drumming Circle with New Samba 

Join Anthony from New Samba for an engaging group drumming circle session. No 
experience is needed and all equipment is provided. 

Session Times 

●​ Saturday 13th September 
●​ 2:00 - 2:30 
●​ 3:00 - 3:30  

Ages 7+. Children under 16 require adult supervision  

About New Samba 

New Samba are a drumming group in Newmarket. Fancy having a go? No experience is 
necessary and it’s huge fun! They are always looking for new players and meet on 
Wednesdays at The Pavilion on the Severals at 6:30pm.  

 
Participant Information 
 
 

Day Saturday 13th Sept 

Time 2:00 - 2:30pm 
3:00 - 3:30pm 

Where? Memorial Gardens 

Access info These sessions will take place outdoors in 
the park. While we aim to create a calm and 
focused environment, please be aware that 
the park is open to the public and we are 
expecting crowds. As such, it may be busy 
and there could be background noise 
during the activity. 
 
The sessions will take place on a grassy 
area within Memorial Gardens, which is 
generally level but may have some uneven 



patches typical of natural grass surfaces. In 
the event of rain, the session will move 
indoors to a fully accessible space with 
smooth flooring. 
 
You participate in these sessions at your 
own risk. 
 
If you have any specific access 
requirements or questions, please don’t 
hesitate to contact us in advance. We are 
committed to making sure everyone can 
participate comfortably and safely. 
 
 

 


